
Promoted by Conor Macis on behalf of Mansfield and Ashfield Conservatives, both of Mansfield and Ashfield 

Conservatives, Notts HQ, King Edward Court, King Edward Road, Nottingham, NG18 1EW 

Our Community matters 
Mansfield association new e-Newsletter 

October 2012  Issue No 01 

WORKING FOR 
MANSFIELD 

MEP VISITS MANSFIELD 
 Emma McClarkin, Conservative MEP, 

came to Mansfield to visit the 

Rebecca Adlington Swimming Centre 

and Forest Town cycle track. 

After speaking with members  of the public 

and party members about the great event 

that will come to Britain later this year: the 

Olympics, Emma toured the Rebecca 

Adlington Swimming Centre and explored 

future opportunities for  the Forest Town 

cycle track.  

 

Email us to find out about our upcoming 

events which we would like you to attend. 

 Mansfield Conservatives have 

launched a new campaign called 

‘Working for Mansfield’.  

 

The new campaign aims to give the 

people of Mansfield a true voice in local 

and national policy areas.  

 

Our new campaign offers many new 

opportunities for you, to express your 

opinion on key issues: 

 Take part in our surveys 

 Attend our „Politics and a Pint‟ 

events 

 Easy contact with Mansfield 

Conservatives 

 A return to contact newsletters 

for all who sign up 

 

Mike Reynolds said “The new Working 

for Mansfield campaign allows the 

people of Mansfield to have a true say 

in local and national policy issues. The 

Mansfield Conservative want to listen to your 

views, whatever they may be”. 

 

Come along to our next Politics and a Pint 

event on Thursday 23rd October to discuss 

immigration (see next page for further details). 

 

We want to know if you have any ideas for us 

that you may want to discuss. Your opinion 

matters!  Email us and tell us what you think! 

Emma McClarkin with local activists 

CLICK THE IMAGE 

LINKS TO... 

 

TAKE PART IN OUR 

MOST RECENT       

SURVEY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT A MEMBER 

OF THE EXECUTIVE 

TEAM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTEND OUR NEXT 

POLITICS AND A PINT 

EVENT 
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MANSFIELD MEMBERS MEET 
BORIS JOHNSON 

BRITAIN NEEDS YOU! JOIN 
THE CONSERVATIVES TODAY 

 Earlier this year, Mansfield 

Conservatives and Conservative 

Future members went to Conservative 

Campaign Head Quarters to telephone 

canvass for the London Mayoral 

elections and to meet Boris Johnson.  

 

Along with other members from 

associations from across the East 

Midlands region, members from 

Mansfield Conservatives and 

Conservative Future headed to London to 

join the Back Boris campaign by 

telephone canvassing at CCHQ. 

 

Telephone canvassers discussed Boris‟ 

nine point plan which included: 

1. Cut council tax by 10% 

2. Create 200 000 new jobs 

3. 1000 more police on the street 

4. Restore green space in London 

5. Invest £221 million in High Streets 

6. Ensure a true Olympic legacy 

 

After telephone canvassing, members 

had lunch and met Boris Johnson. They 

had a chance to take their own photos 

and talk to Boris. One member described 

the event as a “great chance to meet 

some of the best politicians around”. 

Another said that it was “Great to meet 

such a brilliant guy like Boris”.  

 

The Conservative Party often holds trips 

to various points across the UK to allow 

members to help other associations and 

meet politicians from across the UK. 

Email us to find out more. 

 Have you ever thought of joining 

the Conservative Party and helping 

us change Britain? 

 

For just £25 a year (or £5 a year if 

you‟re under 23), you can play a major 

role in the Conservative Party. As a 

Member, you will: Elect the Conservative 

candidates for Parliamentary, local 

government and European elections, 

vote in any Party Leadership elections, 

help shape the Party‟s future through 

the Conservative Policy Forum, be 

invited to attend our Party Conferences, 

get exclusive „Members First‟ emails, 

bringing you the latest news and 

information about the Party and gain 

access to our Affinity programme, which 

offers discounts on a great range of 

products. If membership isn‟t for you but 

you still want to support us, become a 

Friend by making a donation to the local 

party It is a great way to help us and 

you‟ll receive access to our affinity 

programme.  

 

By joining or becoming a Friend, you 

have the chance to change Britain and 

our community. Join or become a Friend 

today by clicking here (CF) or clicking 

here (association). 
 

Events 

POLITICS AND A PINT 

IMMIGRATION 

This month, Mansfield Conservatives discussion will be 

held on 25th October from 7:30pm at the Nags Head. 

Email us to request a discussion brief, or just turn up on 

the night. Complementary snacks will be provided. 

Please remember that you do not have to be a member to 

come to one of our ‘Politics and a Pint’ events 

For more information about our activities, if you 

would like to help, maybe tell us what you think, 

please contact us because we want to know! 
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